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Article 28 

 
You have the right to a good quality education. You should be encouraged to go to school to the 
highest level you can. 
The end of the summer term is fast approaching!  
It is a time of endings and new beginnings. Children in reception to year 6 will meet their new teachers 
this week and visit their new classrooms.  
Our Year 6 children are experiencing transition to secondary school, getting to know some of their new 
teachers and making new friends. We wish them continued happiness and success as they start the 
next chapter of their journey and hope that they will take the spirit of Bewley with them to be Bright, 
Proud and Successful.  
We are also enjoying our last few weeks with Mrs Carlton before she starts her new role in The Trust. 
She will be greatly missed by everyone. We thank her for all the wonderful things that she has done for 
the children of Bewley in the ten years that she has been our Head Teacher. We are sad that she is 
leaving but look forward to her visits in September. 
Miss Cole, our Year 2 teacher will also be leaving Bewley at the end of the summer term and we thank 
her and wish her well. 
A big thank you to all of our parents and carers for your continued support over the year. We look 
forward to seeing you over the coming weeks at various school events. 
We wish you all a lovely summer. 
Take care,  
Mrs Clift 

 

       
Abigail Glen 
Agnes Lund 
Albie Noble 

Alicia Thompson 
Andrew Wilson 
Arabella Noble 
Austin Moran 
Ava Hatfield 
Bella Wood 

Cole Milburn 
Daisy Harrison 

Daisy Walker-Howarth 
Deontay Townley 
Eddie Bainbridge 

Eliza Coulson 
Elliot Bankhurst 
Everlyn Grafton 
George Mohacsi 
Harrison Bebb 

Harry Colquhoun 
Holly Rae 

Imogen Foster 
Jack Shields 

Jacob Bankhurst 
Jesse Crookston 
Jessie Thompson 

Jimmy Manuel 
John-Arthur Leonard 

Jorgie Hughes 
Lola Cowan 

Madison Monck 
Max Carter 

Maya Andronache 
Mia Lowth 

Mia Marshall 
Noah Campion 

Owen Ryder 
Penny Bebb 
Poppy Price 

Rafferty Whitehouse 
Samuel Day 

Teddy Burrows 
Violet Walker-Howarth 

Willow Walker 
 

 
 

Diary Dates    
2nd July Transition afternoon (please collect 
children from outside their new classrooms) 
4th July – 1G Trip – Danby Moor 
4th July – Y6 Enterprise Day 
8th – 12th July – 4GS – Swimming  
12th July – Y5 – Billingham Rugby 
15th – 19th July – 4GS - Swimming 
15th & 16th July – Art Gallery 
17th July – Y6 Leavers Assembly 
18th July – Y6 Leavers Disco 
18th July – 1B trip – Danby Moor 
18th July – Nursery Trip – Coulby Newham 
Farm 
(PD Days 2nd & 3rd September)  

4th September - Autumn Term starts. 
 

 
We are looking forward to welcoming you to our sport afternoons this year! 
Year 1, 2 and 3 Tuesday 9th July 1.30pm  
Year 4, 5 and 6 Wednesday 10th July 1.30pm  
Reception – 16th July 1:30pm 
The gate will be open at the front entrance from 1.20pm -1.30pm. It is anticipated that the afternoon will 
end at 2.45pm.  Please enable Arbor notifications in case we need to send any last minute updates. 

 

Sports News 
Well done to the girls Year 4 football team for 

coming first in their recent competition! 
Please log on to X (previously Twitter) for more 

sporting updates and successes. 
 

                          Music at Bewley  
Well done to the children who sang opera with 
musicians from The Royal Opera House London!  
You were absolutely fabulous and Mr Dunn was very 
proud of you all. 

                        Visits and Visitors  
Year 6 children have enjoyed visits from local 
artist as part of their River of Hope project, 
enjoyed their two day residential at Robinwood 
Outdoor Centre, the cinema and bowling at 
Teesside Park!  
Year 5 have had a busy time too recently. 
Children have enjoyed Tudor visitors last week, 
attended a Taster Day at Northfield and 
participated at a Children Challenging Industry 
event. 
Year 3 enjoyed a visit to The River Tees, Year 2 a 
literacy trail at Wynyard Park, Year 4 marvelled at 
the sights of Sea World and Year 1 are yet to 
enjoy The North Yorkshire Moors. Trips to the 
farm were also enjoyed by our EYFS children. 
              It is all happening at Bewley!  
Thank you for supporting our cake sales as this has 
helped towards the cost of our trips. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

                                                               
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

Year 6 Enterprise stalls 
Please come along to support our Year 6 children after school on 4th July.  
Enjoy a range of products they have produced for their enterprise 
projects. You will find the stalls outside the Year 5/6 classrooms. 
Funds will contribute towards their leavers disco.  

 
August birthdays! 

 
Alfie Close 

Aluna Robinson 
Avaline Burns-

Salmond 
Beatrice Leonard 

Betsy Swales 
Blaine Dixon 
Bobby Gray 
Cole Walker 

Cooper Gardener 
Eevee Edgar 
Ellie Holtham 

Ethan Chesworth 
Ethan Hall 

Eva Marshall 
Felicity Cullen 

Frankie Weedall 
Freddie Porter 
Gracie Price 
Harry Cooke 
Harry Farley 

Henry Hollingsworth 
Hunter Pearman 
Ivy-Mae Hamilton 

Jesse Franklin 
Joshua Burnett 

Logan Lisle 
Maggie Abel 
Margot Close 

Nancy McMahon 
Olivia Beedle 
Paige Flattley 
Ruby Davies 

Scarlett Fields 
Tyler Millar 

 

 Arrangements for September 24 
 
Our School day begins at 8.55am for Key Stage 1 and Key Stage 2. Once the 
classroom doors are closed the children will need to go to the front 
entrance and report to the office to have their arrival registered. To be sure 
that your child isn’t late for class it would be helpful if you could ensure 
they enter the playground gates by 8.50am. Any child arriving after 8.55am 
will be marked in the register as ‘late’. 

The school day is as follows: 

Year 6   8.45am – 8.55am. Flodden Way entrance. Please note that this is a change. 

Year 5   8.45am - 8.55am. Flodden Way entrance 

Year 4   8.45am - 8.55am. Flodden Way entrance 

Year 3   8.45am - 8.55am. Flodden Way entrance 

Year 2   8.45am - 8.55am. Bowhill Way entrance  

Year 1   8.45am - 8.55am. Bowhill Way entrance 

Reception   8.45am - 8.55am. Reception entrance 

Nursery   8.30am - 8.45am. Nursery entrance 

Younger siblings can enter with older siblings apart from Nursery and Reception children. 
Children come into class via their designated entrance and into their classroom door between 
8.45am and 8.55am.  Children who arrive late, after 8.55am should come into school via the 
main entrance. 
End of the day arrangements 

Nursery 30 hours children 3pm. 
Nursery 15 hours children 3.15pm. 

Reception      3.00pm 

Key Stage 1    3.05pm 

Key Stage 2    3.15pm 

Please collect children from their classroom, via the school playground. 

If you have safeguarding concerns 
regarding the safety of a child, please 
phone the school office on 01642 371647. 
 
Out of school hours please contact Mrs 
Hepple, PSA on 07837729122 
 
Alternatively, you can contact The 
Children’s Hub (CHUB) on 0429 284284 
Out of Hours – 01642 524552 
 

Please check out our 
website at:         
http://www.bewleyprimary.
org.uk   
and also on X, at 
@BewleyPrim 
  

Dates to Remember 
  
Break up for Summer 19th July 
PD Days 22nd & 23rd July 
 
PD Days 2nd & 3rd September 
Return to School 4th September  
 
Half Term 28thOctober –  
1st November 


